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Many Farms High School will continue with VIRTUAL LEARNING next week, August 11-

August 15, 2205, due to ongoing electrical issues due to aging and malfunctioning transformers. 

Specifically: 

• The original transformer from 1968 powers the old campus and is no longer 

functioning reliably. 

• The transformer from 2000, which powers the academic building was recommended to 

be replaced by Navajo Tribal Utility Authority (NTUA). 

 

To address this issue, we have partnered with Sunstate Equipment to deliver a generator that 

will temporarily power the old campus. Once the generator is operational, the campus will 

reopen, with classes being temporarily relocated to the following areas: 

• Gymnasium 

o Language Arts: Nadia Begay, Enda Cunnane, Deanna Tsinijinnie 

o Electives: Brandi Wartz (gym), Bessie Wilson, Denise Lucio 

• Recreation Center 

o Math: Corvina Boyd, Linda Etsitty, Alfreda Tsosie 

o Electives: Jennifer Yellowhair 

• Residential Building 

o Social Studies: Jonathan Charley, Edmond Sam, Daniel Smith 

• Building 1166 (Old Dormitory) 

o Dale Etsitty, Diandra Crosby, Vernon Haskie 

• IT Building 

o Tulene James, Katygene Jackson, Miranda Begay 

• Cafeteria Conference Room 

o Bobbie Bekay, Tullus Deschenie 

• Facilities Conference Room 

o Bertha Martinez 

 

Navajo Electric has agreed to replace the faulty transformers, and the projected completion date 

for this work is six weeks from Monday, August 11, 2025, with an estimated completion date 

of Friday, September 26, 2025. 
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We appreciate everyone's flexibility and patience during this time and remain committed to 

maintaining a safe and effective learning environment for our students. Updates will continue to 

be provided via Remind, school website (www.mfh.bie.edu), and student Schoology account. 

 

Respectfully, 

Louise Donald 

Principal 

Many Farms High School 

louise.donald@bie.edu 

 

http://www.mfh.bie.edu/

